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18th March 2025  

Dear Parents & Guardians,  

I hope you had a restful long weekend and enjoyed the festivities of St. Patrick’s Day. Please 
find below some news about upcoming events in the school. 
 
6th Class Confirmation 
I would like to begin by congratulating the 6th class boys and girls on making their 
Confirmation on Friday last week. The children were a credit to themselves, their 
families and the school during the ceremony. Many thanks again to Ms. Conroy for all 
her efforts in preparing the children. and Ms. Flynn and the choir for their beautiful 
singing throughout the ceremony.    
 
Communion Mass 
There is a mass for children preparing for their First Holy Communion on Saturday 
22nd March at 6.30pm in Allenwood Church. 
 
Vision Screening for Junior Infants 
Vision Screening for Junior Infants took place this morning Tuesday 18th March.  
 
School Closure Tuesday 25th March 
A gentle reminder that the school will remain closed on Tuesday 25th March due to 
ESB works. Apologies for the inconvenience. 
 
Seachtain na Gaeilge 
Last week we celebrated Seachtain na Gaeilge in 
the school. The children made a huge effort to 
speak Irish and wear the Green on our ‘Lá Glas’. 
Our Ceolchoirm was a great success with all 
classes putting on fantastic performances and our 
Tráth na gCeist was enjoyed by all who take part. 
Today, Tuesday 18th March, each class will 
take part in a Ceilí with Lisa, our Irish dancing 
instructor. 
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Senior GAA training  
Senior Gaelic football training continues after school on Tuesday 18th March this 
week. Both boys and girls are welcome to attend these sessions. Thank you again to 
Ms. Barrett & Mr. Begley for leading this. 

Friday GAA Sessions  
In-school GAA sessions will not take place on Friday this week for the classes 
involved. They will return next week.  
 
5th & 6th Class Rugby Session 
Rugby sessions will take place tomorrow Wednesday 19th March for children in 
Mr. Begley and Ms. Conroy’s classes. Children are asked to wear their tracksuit for 
this. 
 
Boys 5 a-side Football Training 
Boys 5 a-side Football training takes place this Thursday 20th March after school 
until 3.30pm as usual. The team will train again next Monday before competing in 
the County Final on Wednesday 26th March in Newbridge. 

 
Glasnevin Cemetery Visit 
The children in 5th and 6th class will be visiting Glasnevin Cemetery and taking a 
guided tour on Thursday 3rd April. Many thanks to those who have given permission 
and paid to date.  
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